
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

SR 811 / NE 4 Avenue / Wilton Drive Complete Streets Project  
From Sunrise Boulevard to NE 26 Street 
Financial Project ID Number: 431657-1-52-01 

SR 811 / NE 4 Avenue / Wilton Drive Complete Streets Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a Construction Open House regarding the 
improvements on SR 811 / NE 4 Avenue / Wilton Drive in Fort Lauderdale and Wilton Manors. This will be conducted as an 
informal open house beginning at 5 p.m. Representatives will be available to provide pertinent information and answer 
questions. Construction plans will be available for public viewing. 
 

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is investing over $300 million to create safer, healthier 
communities in Broward. This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public 
transportation access throughout the Broward region. The Broward MPO is a federally-mandated agency that is responsible 
for making decisions on local transportation issues and deciding how to spend federal funds on transportation projects 
within Broward. For more information about the Broward MPO, please visit: BrowardMPO.org 

JOIN US AT THE CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, August 9, 2018 — 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
Hagen Park 
2020 Wilton Drive 
Wilton Manors, FL 33305 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
• Upgrading signs and pavement markings 
• Adding a buffered bike lane in each direction 
• Widening sidewalks, upgrading pedestrian signals and 

modifying pedestrian curb ramps to meet ADA 
requirements 

• Upgrading roadway and pedestrian lighting 
• Installing new drainage structures and upgrading the 

existing drainage system 
 

TRAFFIC IMPACT 
• Lane closures will not be allowed between 6 a.m. and 9 

a.m. or between 4 p.m. and 7 p.m. from Sunrise 
Boulevard to the South Fork of the Middle River. 

• Pedestrian access will be maintained on at least one side 
of the street at all times. 

• Additional information about lane closures will be 
provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by 
FDOT.  

 

WEBSITE 
• For more information, visit d4fdot.com/bcfdot 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 
Persons who require special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who 
require translation services (free of charge) should contact 
Erik Nemati or Dayana Diaz at least seven (7) days prior to 
the Construction Open House. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Mr. Erik Nemati, P.E.—FDOT Construction Project Administrator 
 Phone: (954) 958-7671 
 Email: Erik.Nemati@dot.state.fl.us  
Mrs. Dayana Diaz—Community Outreach Specialist 
 Phone: (954) 940-7585 
 Email: ddiaz@corradino.com 

Construction Cost: approx. $3.3 million   Construction Start Date: August 13, 2018   Anticipated Completion: Late 2019 

   = Project Limits 

Open House Location: 
Hagen Park 

2020 Wilton Drive 
Wilton Manors, FL 33305 

http://www.browardmpo.org/
http://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot
mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

